



Fireworks and Pyrotechnics


Billy Judson


Chatham County Fire Marshal


Dear Billy,


By this letter, I am requesting permission from the Chatham County Board of Com-
missioners to present a small fireworks display for the annual picnic at the Chatham 
Charter Schools in Siler City, NC.


The Date is Friday,  October 06, 2023.


This year's program will be using a combination of small diameter, low level effects 
including 1.4g Consumer and 1.3g Display effects. The site parameters will meet all 
applicable codes, for materials not to exceed 4" in diameter.


Thank you so very much for your willingness to work with us on this project, as 
well as the several other fireworks displays that we present in Chatham County.


	  Sincerely,


Kevin Wetzel


President


125 Eagleton Circle Moyock, NC 27958   919-441-7353


